
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

City of Scottsdale 
Tourism Development Commission 

 
 

Tuesday, February 15, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Tourism Development Commission 
scheduled to be held on Tuesday, February 15, 2022, at 9:00 a.m., was cancelled due 
to a power outage at City Hall. 

 
 
 


